
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM USERS 

PUBLIC MEETING 
The purpose of this meeting is to provide information to residents of recent 
changes to their water system, review current system challenges and obtain 
feedback on proposed upgrades. 

We have applied for an infrastructure grant where residents will have to pay 
for 1/3 of the costs for the proposed improvements.  We would like to know 
whether or not you support the grant application.  

 
When:  Thursday, January 10, 2019 
Time:    6:30 PM – 8:30 PM 
Where: Wild Goose Winery & Vineyards 
               2145 Sun Valley Way, Okanagan Falls, BC 
 

A PowerPoint presentation will be followed by a question and answer period 
and then a survey regarding future partially grant funded upgrades that will 
include water meters and a back up generator.  
 

Hope to see you there! 
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